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MEETING 

Wednesday, December 2, 2015 

6:00 PM 

Wilton Town Hall - Meeting Room “B” 

   

 
1. Call to Order  

   

2.  Approval of the November 4, 2015 Minutes 

3. Security Discussion with Private School Representatives 

 

4. Old Business:  

A. Updates: 

 Chief Crosby:  

1) status of responses from private schools regarding 

security measures letter that was sent 

2) Ammunition used in Newtown incident 

 Dr. Smith: 

1) Discussion with Energy Committee regarding shades  

2) status of discussions on planters, barriers or ballasts 

with Administrators 

 John Murphy: 

1)    Cost estimate for Cider Mill Foyer Construction  

2)    New Quotes on ballistic glass  

3) Wiring for the PA system 

3) John Murphy:  Status of meeting with FD reviewing 

maps and  identifying stairwell numbers 

 

5. New Business: 

 

  6. Next Meeting Date 

7.     Adjournment 
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